
Dear [Volunteer's Name], 

On behalf of [School Name], I want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your invaluable support 

during our recent fundraising event. 

Your dedication and hard work played a pivotal role in making this event a success. We raised 

[amount] which will greatly benefit our students and programs. 

Your commitment to our school community is truly inspiring and we could not have achieved 

this milestone without your help. 

Thank you once again for your generous spirit and enthusiasm. We look forward to working 

together in future endeavors to enhance the educational experience for our children. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


